# 10<sup>th</sup> Jan 2020 Newsletter

#### **Upcoming Diary Dates:**

16 <sup>th</sup> Jan	Class 17 assembly – Parents invited
23 <sup>rd</sup> Jan	Class 16 assembly – Parents invited
30 <sup>th</sup> Jan	Class 15 assembly – Parents invited
6 <sup>th</sup> Feb	Class 14 assembly – Parents invited
Tuesday 11 <sup>th</sup> Feb	Class 13 assembly – Parents invited
	Class 13 assembly – Parents invited Into University Class 19
11 <sup>th</sup> Feb 3 <sup>rd</sup> /5 <sup>th</sup> /7 <sup>th</sup>	·
11 <sup>th</sup> Feb 3 <sup>rd</sup> /5 <sup>th</sup> /7 <sup>th</sup> Feb	Into University Class 19

Class assemblies start at 2.45pm and take place in the school hall. Please sign in at the office.

### Year 2 Trip to the Sealife Centre

The deadline for payment is 31st January. Please pay via ParentPay so that the trip can go ahead.

## Principal's Message

Dear Parents and Carers,

Welcome back at the start of a new decade. The children were really glad to see their friends on Monday and have worked hard and behaved well this week.

The Pupil Council have helped with interviewing candidates as part of our staff recruitment process; and Year 6 pupils have received their Job Offer letters with many having already started their new jobs as Administrative Assistants, Hall Crew, Pet Monitors and Lunchtime Monitors. They take their responsibilities seriously and are an asset to our school.

We have a focus on punctuality this term. School starts at 8:45am. The doors are open until 8:50am.

Registration closes at 8:55am. Children arriving between 8:50 and 8:55 are marked as Late. Children arriving after 8:55am are marked as Unauthorised Absence which will be followed up by the Attendance Officer.

Thank you to all those of you who made lanterns and attended Winter Wonderland. I've had a lot of positive feedback about taking this different approach to Christmas celebrations (especially about Diddy the pony!), so look forward to planning an even bigger and better event in the Christmas of 2020

Ms J Bromley

Principal

## Thursday 16th Non-Uniform Day!!

#### **Lost Property**

Jenny, our parent volunteer will run Lost Property slots in the Hall next Wednesday. 8:45 am and 3:15pm

There are more than 50 cardigans and jumpers which have not been claimed – mostly smaller sizes. Please come along and collect if you know your child has not brought home all the uniform which you bought for them!

